
April 19, 2015

Worship 9:30AM

Prelude

Announcements

Hymn #5 ~ There is a Place of Quiet Rest

Welcome and Greeting One Another

Praise and Worship

Congregational Prayer

Offering (You are invited to place a stone at this time to represent a

connect experience)

Hymn #523 ~ Dear Lord and Father of Mankind
(Children ages 3-Grade 3 are dismissed for Children’s Church;

children 2 and under are always welcome in the nursery)

Scripture ~ 2 Chronicles 29 (Page #471 in the pew Bible)

Sermon ~ Awakening ~
~ Serve ~

~ Lynn Shertzer ~

Hymn #416 ~ For Christ and the Church

Benediction

Closing Hymn #119 ~ Praise God From Whom

Fellowship Time ~ 10:45
Sunday School ~ 11:00

**** THIS WEEK ****

Thurs. Ladies Fellowship & Bible Study ~ 9:30 AM

**** UPCOMING EVENTS ****

Apr. 28 Book Discussion Group ~ 7:00; conference room

May 2 Men’s Fellowship ~ Service Day at Camp Hebron

May 9 CCO Salmon Fundraising Meal

May 15-17 Church Retreat at Camp Hebron

June 13 Hilltop Fun Fest 2015

Slate Hill Mennonite Church
1352 Slate Hill Road, Camp Hill, PA 17011

Phone: 717-737-8150
E-Mail: slatehill@paonline.com

Website: www.slatehillmennonite.org
Office Hours: Tuesday through Thursday ~ 9:00 - 4:30

Friday by appointment

Lynn Shertzer, Pastor
Joy Fasick, Associate Pastor of Community Life

Fran Leiter, Administrative Assistant

MINISTRY RESPONSIBILITIES

Ushers Gene Musselman, Ella Roth, Sam Zercher,
Matt Fasick and Julia Rioux

Prelude & Offertory Sam Hsu

Worship Leader Kate Simcox

Song Leader Rod Petersheim

Praise & Worship Chris Zimmerman

Children’s Church Elise Petersheim & Sandy Crouse

Nursery Ministry Worship Hour ~ Dan & Jacquie Hower
Sunday School ~ Stacy Petersheim &

Kerry Harker Roth

~ Sunday School Schedule ~
~Adults~

International Sunday School Class ~ Be refreshed in God’s
promise of His presence among us and His beloved com-
munity and aware of Jesus’ longing for us to be one in the
bond of love, just as He is with His Father.

Leaders: Lamarr Widmer, Caleb Miller, and Ben Fredrick
Room 114

Just Walk Across The Room ~ Join in the discussion of this
book to explore ways to Connect, Engage, and Relate in
2015.

Leader: Tom Miller
Room 115

Discuss the Sermon ~ Participants will be invited to share
thoughts that came to them through the sermon.

Leaders: Dave Bauman and Ron Hershey
Room 113

College and Career ~ Join post-high school, college, and career
young adults in an informal atmosphere to explore a series on
the Sermon on the Mount.

Leaders: Roger & Holly Myers; Daniel & Lynley Lapp; Lynn
Shertzer

Room 111
~Children~

Early Childhood (Ages 3-5) ~ A child’s relationship with
God flourishes through Bible stories told in simple lan-
guage, joyful singing, and creative sensory activities.

Leaders: Lori Manivong, Debbie Weaver, and Darlene
Fasick

Room 106

Primary (Kindergarten-Grade 2) ~ This class will identify
people of God through stories in which the child can envision
him/herself in real and creative ways.

Leaders: Jen Fredrick and Amanda Musselman
Room 110

Middler (Grades 3-5) ~ Children are presented opportunities to ex-
plore authentic ways to put their personal faith into action.

Rhoda Hershey and Sharon Doll
Room 109

Junior MYF (Grades 6-8; Room 105) and MYF (Grades 9-12;
annex building) classes will focus on topics that meet
their unique interests and needs.

If you know of any organization interested in par-
ticipating in the 2015 Hilltop Fun Fest Service
Village, please let Tom Miller know. Forward all
contact information, including email addresses, to
him at tmiller17112@gmail.com.



Welcome to Slate Hill Mennonite Church, where we strive to live
our faith in Jesus Christ. We are delighted to have you worship
with us and hope you will find our service inviting and uplifting.
After worship, please stop by the Welcome Center (under the
"Welcome" sign in the foyer) for a free gift. Also, join us for
refreshments in the fellowship hall annex so that we can become
acquainted.
Some helpful information:
• So that we may know of your visit, you're invited to complete a
Welcome Card (available in the pews) and place it in the offering
plate when it is passed during the service.
• Information about Slate Hill Mennonite and Mennonites in
general is available at the Welcome Center.
• Restrooms and a coat rack are located at the end of the
hallway toward the left as you leave the sanctuary. A family
restroom is located off the conference room. All restrooms are
equipped with changing tables.
• A nursery, staffed by volunteers during worship and Sunday
school, can be accessed through the fellowship hall annex, and is
available for infants through children 2 years old. A microwave is
available in the kitchen to heat formula.
• A cry area, where parents with a fussy child can listen to the
service, is available in the conference room to your left as you leave
the sanctuary.
• Children 3 years of age thorough Grade 3 are dismissed prior to
the sermon for Children's Church held downstairs each Sunday.
Children will return to the sanctuary during the closing hymn.
• Hearing magnifiers are available at the sound booth for
hearing impaired individuals.

PRAYER REQUESTS

Health and Personal Concerns

 Bob, brother-in-law of Gene McAloose
 Maesyn Klinger, one of the infant triplets, for

seizures.
 Lois Beck
 Marian Burkholder
 Bill White
 Mike, friend of Tom Miller

Outreach & Missions

 Pray we will be given a clear and unified sense of
God’s plans and purposes for the future of the
church..

 Sara Brubacher
 Service Adventure
 tech4Tanzania
 Thriving Villages International
 Wycliffe Bible Translators

Grief

 For family and friends of Matthew Schrock,
brother-in-law of Caleb Miller.

 For Dale and Dorca Ressler in the loss of Dorca’s
sister, Margaret, in Tanzania.

 For family and friends of Mary Miller, mother of
Caleb Miller.

Praise

 All of the Klinger triplets are now home.

Attendance last Sunday ………….....……….……....... 232

Offering Report

Slate Hill Cemetery lot prices will increase May 1, 2015. If
you would like to purchase a lot at the current price, please con-
tact Paul Zimmerman at 512-0292 (cell), 697-0896 (home) or his
email at paul@zimmermanauto.com.

Free Seed Potatoes ~ You are invited to take as many seed
potatoes as you can use for planting your garden this spring.
Potatoes are located in the coffee area under the coat rack;
bags are provided for your use.

Calling all men! Come and learn to know others from Slate
Hill better as you serve together. The Men’s Fellowship Ser-
vice Day will be on Saturday, May 2 at Camp Hebron. Car-
pools leave the church at 7:30 AM and will return after lunch.
See the bulletin board or contact Ron Hershey
(rrhershey@verizon.net) for more details and to sign up.

Money doesn’t grow on trees, but it does grow with the help
of faithful stewards! Ask Rod Petersheim for $20 today so
you can invest in a project to raise money for Hilltop Fun
Fest. Are you up to baking? Crafts? A car wash? Spring
cleaning? A lemonade stand? Please return your money –
with interest – to Rod by May 17. Meanwhile, watch for op-
portunities to help with the harvest! Some projects will be
available between church and Sunday School in coming
weeks.

The General Fund offering Sunday, April 12 , 2015, including
net online contributions was $7655.51. We need an average
of $8,426.73 each Sunday to meet our budget goal.

Part-time registration is now open for PA 2015, the global
Assembly of Mennonite World Conference in Harrisburg this
July. Get details regarding daily registration for specific dates or
programs you wish to attend at this website: https://www.mwc-
cmm.org/content/part-time-registration-opens-pa-2015. To actu-
ally register use https://www.mwc-cmm.org/pennsylvania-2015.

School kits in JULY? We have been invited to supply items for
school kits so children attending the MWC can assemble the kits
for distribution. If you would like to donate any items, the fol-
lowing are needed: unsharpened pencils, erasers, packs of 12
colored pencils, flat, flexible, plastic rulers marked in inches as
well as centimeters, and 70-page spiral notebooks. Please place
items in the designated box under the church mailboxes. Our own
children will participate in this annual project again this fall.

Next MRC Craft Night ~ Plan to join us in Room 113 on
Wednesday night, May 13 to work on the MWC scarf project.
There are still quite a few scarves to sew (no more cutting or de-
sign work) and July is coming quickly! Come at your conven-
ience between 6:00-9:00 PM. You are still welcome to sew at
home but we do need to finish the project in time to turn it over
to MRC for the conference.

Graduation Celebration for Marcus Upton on Sunday, May
10th, 4-6 PM in the Fellowship Hall. Please join us for a time of
fellowship and refreshments to celebrate Marcus’ accomplish-
ments and to wish him well in future endeavors. Thank you for
supporting Marcus over the past 4 years. Please RSVP to Clark
and Margaret Upton at emcupton@hotmail.com if you are able
to attend.


